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SHOWING OF THE MOVIE “DAYO”

To: Bureau Directors

Regional Directors

Schools Division/City Superintendents

Heads, Public and Private Secondary Schools
1 The movie “Dayo”, an all- dlgltal 2D and 3D animated feature film produced

by the Cutting Edge Productions, Inc. is slated to be shown on December 25, 2008.
This is one of the eight (8) official entries for the Metro Manila Film Festival (MMFF).

2. This movie portrays not just Pinoy artistry but also the Filipino culture and
values as well as local folklore and mythology. It is a comedy, fantasy and
adventure film while the audience is geared towards the family and children.

3. The teachers, students, parents and employees are invited to watch the film
during the Christmas break. This movie also introduces Filipino artistry in
animation content development that stands a shining example of their filmmaking
creativity and craftsmanship career in animation.

4. For more information, please contact Ms. Tenn C. Trozado, Post Producer,
Cutting Edge Productions, cellphone no. 09178400611, e-mail address: tenntrozado

manabat.

3. Immediate and wide dissemination of this Memorandum is desired.

Reference:
None
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